
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sept. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

I hope everyone had an enjoyable summer and were able to withstand the heat.  

In our September 7th stated meeting we will have possibly two new candidates to vote on. 
We will also be having degree work.  The meeting will begin at 7:30 with dinner at 6:30.  
Try to attend.

Also in September there will be Lodge of Instruction.   Details will follow.  Officers be 
prepared to schedule your time so you can participate.

In July, brother Curt Hill suffered a stroke and was hospitalized for a time and is now in 
rehab at Lutheran Hospital.  Thanks to his neighbor, Bob Hobbs, I was made aware of 
this situation and we have been keeping in touch.

Our last fundraiser of this season was the Keith Urban concert on July 31st.  Again, I want 
to thank those of you who volunteered to help Highland Lodge by participating in this 
fundraiser.

Hopefully, next season, we will have more volunteers to help with our fundraisers.  If 
not, we risk the possibility of an increase in our dues.

Fraternally,
Steve Tegtmeyer WM


